
 
This Ticket identifies a foreign carrier "KE" or Korean Airlines as the carrier on flights 
37 and 16. Because Korean Airlines code shares with United Airlines, "UA" should have 
been designated next to these flight numbers.  Therefore, since this flight is not a US Air 
Carrier it does not meet the requirements of the Fly America Act.  This part of the ticket 
cannot be charged to federal funds without an acceptable Fly America Act Waiver 
Checklist. 


